
 

 

Date: December 14th 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child has been identified as a possible contact of the confirmed case of Covid 19, however due to current 
guidance, children under the age of 18 years, and double vaccinated staff members no longer need to isolate 
unless they start to display symptoms.  
 
The advice from PHW is that a PCR test should  to be taken  as soon as possible and then again 6 days after the 
1st PCR,, these tests  can be booked online or by contacting 119. 
 
In the meantime, if your child / yourself starts to display any symptoms of Covid-19 , please do not attend any 
Educational setting, and arrange for a PCR test to be taken by using the following link: 
Get a free PCR test to check if you have coronavirus (COVID-19) - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  
or by calling 119. 

Many thanks 

Mrs E. Knight 
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